Nicholas T. Terzulli
Appointed to the Long Island
Business Development
Council’s Advisory Board

Farrell Fritz is pleased to announce that Nicholas T. Terzulli
has been appointed to the Long Island Business Development
Council’'s Advisory Board. The Long Island Business Development
Council (LIBDC) was established over four decades ago with a
focus on growing the economy on Long Island and revitalizing
the East End. Today, the LIBDC continues to help businesses
expand and create new jobs.

Nick, an East Meadow, NY, resident, is an associate in the
firm’s real estate practice group. He earned his J.D. at New
York Law School and his B.A. from American University.
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